
 

 

Greetings all!  

Where has the summer gone?  It seems like just yesterday we were all 
complaining about winter and would the rain and snow ever end…now it is so hot 
and smoky out it hardly seems fair to think about going out and working our dogs! 

We had a great time in July up at Henry’s Lake with Debbie Empey on her 
beautiful ranch.  Thanks so much Deb for your gracious hospitality – a fun time 
was had by all.  Hopefully it was not too much work for you, we so appreciate all 
that you do!!!  

Several of our club members went over to Sublette County Fair trial and I hear 
that the turn out for that trial was great, the courses were fun, the sheep 
challenging, and that everyone had a good time.  There are several good trials 
coming up in September, not to mention our Patrick Shannahan Clinic at the Pratt 
Ranch, so let’s make sure to make the best use of this last hurrah of good weather 
for the summer/fall season, and get together before the snow flies again.  (Gasp). 

I really look forward to seeing all of you soon, and as always…thanks for making 
this club so great! 

Valerie Gardner – President. 

 



 

 

Eastern Idaho Stock Dog Association 

Meeting Minutes:  July 23rd, 2017 

Meeting was called to order at 3:10 p.m. 

Minutes from previous meeting were read and approved. 

Financial Report was not given formally at the meeting, but was submitted later to Club 
Secretary, Marina Smith and is as follows: 

FINANCIAL REPORT: 

Balance brought forward from 5.15.2017 finance report     $2,653.57 

Expenses:   

Staci O’Connell – repair pop up shade tent                             $57.60 

Debbie Empey – May Play Day                                                  $25.00 

Hub Int’l Mtn. States Insurance                                                 $867.00    
       
     ($949.60) 

Income: 

Membership dues (3)                                                                   $75.00 

Fair Trial Entries                                                                            $150.00 



Shannahan Clinic Lunch            $10.00 

    $235.00 

Balance    $1938.97 

STATE FAIR: 

No new business for State Fair.  Diane Deal has approved the courses and will set rules. 

Little Buckaroo Rodeo has been moved back an hour which will allow us more time for the 
trial and will facilitate tear down. 

Entries must be received before cutoff date!  A 2 dog/handler limit is in place until that time, 
after that, handlers MAY be allowed to run more than 2 dogs. 

EQUIPMENT NEEDS FOR FAIR TRIAL: 

Marina donated a water jug. 

Lonna Jean agreed to purchase and donate an 8’ table, as well as a coffee pot.  Val will pick 
up the table. 

Keith will get hoses. 

PLAY DAYS: 

August 13th at Marina Smith’s in Cameron, Mt.   

Sept. – NO PLAY DAYS 

Oct. 8th – Dick and Lonna Jean’s. 

LOGO: 

Motioned, seconded and passed to allow Marina to explore options with Kate Arpin, a 
Graphic Artist from Montana.   

Logo design – $225.00 for two options at 1st draft and 2 subsequent changes to the chosen 
design.  Final product to include full size logo, square option for social media, color and B&W 
version of each size.  Additional changes made at $25.00/hour. 

Mtg. adjourned at 3:30 p.m. 

 



 

       
                                                                 

 


